
 

Date: 12/04/2022 

To, 

The Director, 

Directorate of HigherEducation, 

Alto-Porvorim, Goa. 

 

Sub: Request for participation of students and teachers in SCIFFI 2022. 

Dear Sir, 

Vidnyan parishad Goa is organizing the 7
th
 Edition of the Science Film 

Festival of India from 26
th
 to 28

th
 April 2022, at ESG Complex, Panaji 

Goa. The event will consist of screening of science film with scientist 

interaction, innovation exhibition, workshop on science filmmaking and 

teachers’ workshop. 

We invite your students and teachers to participate in the various events 

mentioned in the brochures attached below. 

We believe, this is a unique opportunity for the students from Goa to 

keep their interest in science growing. We would feel accomplished if we 

are able to mediate such a chance for the eager students and teachers of 

Goa to imbibe the most out of the experience. 

We hope to continue the good relation. 

Thanking You, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Suhas J. Godse 

President 

VidnyanParishad, Goa 

 

 


